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devastating secret.
Silent Treatment Michael Palmer 2011-01-05 In his five
bestselling novels, from The Sisterhood to Natural
Causes, physician Michael Palmer has drawn on years of
firsthand emergency-room experience to create the drama
of a frighteningly authentic world--a world where the
line between medicine and murder is scalpel-thin. Now,
in his most harrowing suspense novel yet, Palmer reveals
how the power to heal can become a license to kill....
With his wife, Evie, scheduled for surgery the next day,
Dr. Harry Corbett goes to the hospital for what he hopes
will be a quiet evening of reconciliation. In recent
weeks Evie, never quick to share her feelings, has been
more closed and distant than ever. But when Harry
reaches Evie's room, it is too late for reconciliation.
Shockingly, without warning, Evie is dead. The police
suspect homicide. And their only suspect is Dr. Harry
Corbett. Harry is not prepared for the stunning
revelations that follow: His bright, beautiful, highly
ambitious wife was leading a double life; she may have
had dangerous secrets. But what secret could have been
explosive enough to die for? Then the killer strikes
again, boldly, tauntingly murdering one of Harry's
favorite patients in such a way that only Harry knows
the death was not natural. This time Harry is certain:
The killer, medically sophisticated, coolly arrogant,
moving undetected through a busy urban hospital, could
only be a doctor. And he wonders--how many more will
die? Desperately Harry probes deeper, following the only
clue Evie left. What he finds is a sinister pattern that
threatens patients in every hospital in the city. Harry
is engaged in a life-and-death battle of wits with a
chillingly efficient monster. And until the doctor is
unmasked, no patient is safe from his lethal silent
treatment. Michael Palmer has done it again, delivering
a no-holds-barred novel of medical intrigue-- a gripping
thriller that features the most terrifying physician
since Hannibal Lecter. Silent Treatment will keep your
pulse racing from beginning to end
Moral Problems in Medicine Michael Palmer 2005-09 In His
Important New Book, Michael Palmer, Assuming No Prior
Philosophical knowledge on the part of the reader,
examines the controversial issues of euthanasia,
abortion and experimentation on humans and animals, as
well as the right to self-determination and the limits
of confidentiality.
The Sisterhood Michael Palmer 2011-01-12 “A suspenseful
page-turner . . . jolts and entertains the reader.”—Mary
Higgins Clark Inside Boston Doctors Hospital, patients
are dying. In the glare of the operating room, they
survive the surgeon's knife. But in the dark, hollow
silence of the night, they die. Suddenly, inexplicable,
horribly. A tough, bright doctor will risk his
career—his very life—to unmask the terrifying mystery. A
beautiful and dedicated young nurse unknowingly holds
the answer. Together they will discover that no one is
safe from . . . the sisterhood “Teriffic . . . a
compelling suspense tale.”—Clive Cussler
Michael Palmer Bxs Michael Palmer, M.D. 1996-10-01
Titles include The Sisterhood, Side Effects and
Flashback.
Trauma Michael Palmer 2015-05-12 Quitting her residency
after a tragic mistake, Dr. Carrie Bryant returns home

Oath of Office Michael Palmer 2012-02-14 Michael Palmer,
the New York Times bestselling author of A Heartbeat
Away and The Last Surgeon brings us a shocking new
thriller at the crossroads of politics and medicine.
What if a well respected doctor inexplicably goes on a
murderous rampage? When Dr. John Meacham goes on a
shooting spree the office, his business partner, staff,
and two patients are killed in the bloodbath. Then
Meacham turns the gun on himself. The blame falls on Dr.
Lou Welcome. Welcome worked with Meacham years before as
a counselor after John's medical license had been
revoked for drug addiction. Lou knew that John was an
excellent doctor and deserved to be practicing medicine
and fought hard for his license to be restored. After
hearing the news of the violent outburst, Lou is in
shock like everyone else, but mostly he's incredulous.
And when he begins to look into it further, the
terrifying evidence he finds takes him down a path to an
unspeakable conspiracy that seems to lead directly to
the White House and those in the highest positions of
power.
The Fifth Vial Michael Palmer 2007-02-20 From the
blockbuster, eleven-time New York Times bestselling
author comes a novel of medical suspense that begins
with these chilling questions: Who ends up with the
blood samples you routinely give for tests? What else
are they being used for? Why don't you know? Take a Deep
Breath. . . . In Boston, a disgraced medical student is
sent to deliver a research paper that could save her
career. . . . Four thousand miles away, in a jungle
hospital in Cameroon, a brilliant, reclusive scientist,
dying from an incurable disease that threatens to make
each tortured breath his last, is on the verge of
perfecting a serum that could save millions of lives,
and bring others inestimable wealth. . . . In Chicago, a
disillusioned private detective, on the way to his third
career, is hired to determine the identify of a John
Doe, killed on a Florida highway, with mysterious marks
on his body. Three seemingly disconnected lives, surging
unrelentingly toward one another. Three lives becoming
irrevocably intertwined. Three lives in mounting peril,
moving ever closer to the ultimate confrontation against
a deadly secret society with godlike aspirations and
roots in antiquity. Medical student. Scientist. Private
eye. Three people who will learn the deeper meanings of
brilliance and madness, truth and deception, trust and
betrayal. Three lives linked forever by a single vial of
blood—the fifth vial.
Natural Causes Michael Palmer 2011-01-05 “Reinvents the
medical thriller.”—Library Journal Dr. Sarah Baldwin
races to a Boston hospital with a young woman whose
normal labor has suddenly become a matter of life and
death. As she struggles to save both mother and baby,
she doesn't know that two other women have already died
under horrifying identical circumstances. And so begins
Sarah's own nightmare, as she learns that the prenatal
herbal vitamins she prescribed are the only thing these
women have in common. Soon Sarah is fighting to save her
career, her reputation—her life. For she's certain there
must be some unknown factor linking these women, and as
she gets closer to the truth, it becomes clear that
someone will do anything—even murder—to keep a
the-sisterhood-michael-palmer
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to care for her combat veteran brother and pursues a
experimental therapy for PTSD before teaming up with an
investigative reporter to find a missing patient.
Natural Causes Michael Palmer 2011-01-05 “Reinvents the
medical thriller.”—Library Journal Dr. Sarah Baldwin
races to a Boston hospital with a young woman whose
normal labor has suddenly become a matter of life and
death. As she struggles to save both mother and baby,
she doesn't know that two other women have already died
under horrifying identical circumstances. And so begins
Sarah's own nightmare, as she learns that the prenatal
herbal vitamins she prescribed are the only thing these
women have in common. Soon Sarah is fighting to save her
career, her reputation—her life. For she's certain there
must be some unknown factor linking these women, and as
she gets closer to the truth, it becomes clear that
someone will do anything—even murder—to keep a
devastating secret.
Miracle Cure Michael Palmer 2011-01-05 The master of
medical suspense takes you to prestigious Boston Heart
Institute, where some patients are dying to get well “A
highly entertaining tale of greed and medicine run
amok.”—Chicago Tribune After a troubled past, Dr. Brian
Holbrook has been given a second chance to prove
himself. At state-of-the-art Boston Heart Institute,
he’s been chosen to join the medical team testing a new
miracle drug. The initial results are so promising that
Brian pushes to get his father—who suffers from a
dangerous heart condition—accepted into the study. But
Brian is beginning to suspect his superiors are hiding
something. Why are crucial records disappearing? Why did
a patient making startling progress suddenly die? Is the
miracle drug a prescription for death? The answers could
cost Brian more than his career. For at Boston Heart
Institute, knowing too much is the quickest way to the
morgue. Praise for Miracle Cure “Packs plenty of heartstopping action.”—Associated Press “A fast-paced lively
thriller.”—Boston Sunday Herald
Miracle Cure Harlan Coben 2013-06-04 "Previously
published in SPI Books and Signet editions."--Title page
verso.
The Mercedes Coffin Faye Kellerman 2008-08-12 A cold
case turns red hot, threatening to consume everyone it
touches, when a billionaire genius sees similaries
between the fifteen-years-ago execution style murder of
her favorite teacher, and the recent murder of a
Hollywood music producer.
The Loop Nicholas Evans 1999 The author of the numberone best-seller, The Horse Whisperer, narrates the story
of a biologist who struggles to protect endangered
wolves and her love affair with the son of her most
powerful opponent, a local rancher. Reprint.
Fatal Michael Palmer 2003-09-30 From The Sisterhood,
Michael Palmer's first New York Times bestseller, to The
Patient, his ninth, reviewers have proclaimed him a
master of medical suspense. Recognized around the world
for original, topical, nail-biting suspense, emergency
physician Palmer'swork has been translated into more
than thirty-five languages. Now he reaches controversial
and startling new heights in a terrifying tale of
cutting-edge microbiology, unbridled greed, and murder,
where either knowing too little or trusting too much can
be FATAL. In Chicago, a pregnant cafeteria worker
suffering nothing more malevolent than flulike symptoms
begins hemorrhaging from every part of her body. In
Boston, a brilliant musician, her face disfigured by an
unknown disease, rapidly descends into a lethal
paranoia. In Belinda, West Virginia, a miner suddenly
goes berserk, causing a cave-in that kills two of his
co-workers. Finding the link between these events could
prove FATAL. Five years ago, internist and emergency
specialist Matt Rutledge returned to his West Virginia
home to marry his high-school sweetheart and open a
practice. He also had a score to settle. His father died
while working for the Belinda Coal and Coke Company, and
the-sisterhood-michael-palmer

Matt swore to expose the mine’s health and safety
violations. When his beloved Ginny succumbed to an
unusual cancer, his campaign became even more bitterly
personal. Now Matt has identified two bizarre cases of
what he has dubbed the Belinda Syndrome--caused, he is
certain, by the mine’s careless disposal of toxic
chemicals. All he needs is proof. Meanwhile, two women,
unknown to one another, are drawn inexorably to Belinda,
into Matt’s life--and into mortal danger. Massachusetts
coroner Nikki Solari comes to attend the funeral of her
roommate, killed violently on a Boston street. Ellen
Kroft, a retired schoolteacher from Maryland, seeks the
remorseless killer who has threatened to destroy her and
her family.Three strangers--Rutledge, Solari, and Kroft-each hold one piece of a puzzle they must solve, and
solve quickly. If they don’t, it will be far more than
just their own lives that are at risk. Michael Palmer
has crafted a novel of breathtaking speed and medical
intricacy where nothing is as it seems and one false
step could be FATAL.
Resistant Michael Palmer 2014-05-20 Delivering a speech
for his boss at a national conference in Atlanta, Dr.
Lou Welcome takes an exclusive tour of the Centers for
Disease Control and learns about the development of
biological weapons before becoming enmeshed in a case
involving the abduction of a leading scientist. 125,000
first printing.
Blindsided Fern Michaels 2013-12-31 Count on the
Sisterhood to skirt the law in the name of justice.From
the #1 New York Times bestselling author of Gotcha! Myra
Rutledge isn’t ready to mothball the Sisterhood just
yet. When Maggie Spitzer, former editor-in-chief of the
Post and an honorary member of the Sisterhood, arrives
with a new mission in mind, the Vigilantes are soon
gathering in their war room once more. While catching up
on each other’s lives, they plan a brilliant campaign
against a duo of corrupt judges running a moneymaking
racket that sends young offenders to brutal boot camps,
often on trumped-up charges. Their enemies are powerful
and ruthless, but the Sisterhood have their own
formidable allies—including former President Martine
Connor. Once their scheme takes off, the guilty won’t
know what hit them . . . Series praise “Spunky women who
fight for truth, justice, and the American way.”—Fresh
Fiction on Final Justice “Readers will enjoy seeing what
happens when well-funded, very angry women take the law
into their own hands.”—Booklist on Weekend Warriors
“Delectable . . . deliver[s] revenge that’s creatively
swift and sweet, Michaels-style.”—Publishers Weekly on
Hokus Pokus
The Society Michael Palmer 2004-08-17 With every one of
his ten novels a New York Times bestseller, emergency
medicine physician Michael Palmer is recognized by
critics and fans worldwide as a master of medical
suspense. Now Palmer delivers a relentless thriller that
slices to our deepest fears with surgical precision—a
tale as timely as it is terrifying, as harrowing as it
is plausible. Welcome to The Society. At the
headquarters of Boston’s Eastern Quality Health, the
wealthy and powerful CEO is brutally murdered. She’s not
the first to die—nor the last. A vicious serial killer
is on the loose and the victims have one thing in
common: they are all high-profile executives in the
managed care industry. Dr. Will Grant is an overworked
and highly dedicated surgeon. He has experienced
firsthand the outrages of a system that cares more about
the bottom line than about the life-and-death issues of
patients. As a member of the Hippocrates Society, Will
seeks to reclaim the profession of medicine from the
hundreds of companies profiting wildly by controlling
the decisions that affect the delivery of care. But the
doctor’s determination has attracted a dangerous zealot
who will stop at nothing to make Will his ally. Soon
Will is both a suspect and a victim, a pawn in a deadly
endgame. Then, in one horrible moment, Will’s
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professional and personal worlds are destroyed and his
very life placed in peril. Rookie detective Patty
Moriarity is in danger of being removed from her first
big case—the managed care killings. To save her career,
she has no choice but to risk trusting Will, knowing he
may well be the killer she is hunting. Together they
have little to go on except the knowledge that the
assassin is vengeful, cunning, ruthless—and may not be
working alone. That—and a cryptic message that grows
longer with each murder: a message Grant and Moriarity
must decipher if they don’t want to be the next victims.
Moral Problems Michael Palmer 1995-01-01 Moral Problems
takes particular account of the needs of both teacher
and student. It is not a compendium of ethical theories
but a course book, providing the instructor, student,
and general reader with a step-by-step introduction to
the major ethical theories. For each topic Palmer has
provided a lengthy introduction and critique,
comprehension exercises, essay questions, and an
extensive bibliography. He relates each ethical theory
to a contemporary issue, with an introductory discussion
followed by excerpts from the original sources.
Acceptable Risk Robin Cook 1996-02-01 Robin Cook has
always been on the cutting edge of the latest medical
controversies. In Acceptable Risk, he confronts one of
the most provocative issues of our time: personalityaltering drugs and the complex moral questions they
raise. Neuroscientist Edward Armstrong has managed to
isolate a psychotropic drug with a strange and dark
history--one that may account for the public hysteria
during the Salem witch trials. In a brilliant designerdrug transformation, it is developed into an
antidepressant with truly startling therapeutic
capabilities. But who can be sure the drug is safe for
consumers? Who defines the boundaries of "normal" human
behavior? And if the drug's side effects are proven to
be dangerous--even terrifying--how far will the medical
community go to alter their standards of...Acceptable
Risk.
Flashback Michael Palmer 2011-01-26 Toby is eight years
old. He had a routine operation. It was fine. Now he's
gone home to terror. Months have passed. But Toby still
bursts into tortured screams. Because something is very
wrong. Toby can remember evey moment of the operation.
All the trauma. All the pain. He relives evrey
horrifying detail of surgery while he's awake. Now
someone must expose the unspeakable truth about this
hospital. Or else an innocent child will die. And he
won't be the last. The next victim is being wheeled into
surgery right now.
Critical Judgment Michael Palmer 1998 As Dr. Abby Dolan
searches for the cause of a mysterious malady driving
her emergency room patients into a murderous rage, her
superiors put her own life in peril. By the author of
The Silent Treatment. Reprint. PW.
Three Complete Novels Michael Palmer 1996 Michael
Palmer, a skilled physician and veteran of big city
emergency rooms, burst on the literary scene with The
Sisterhood, a riveting medical thriller that instantly
climbed the New York Times bestseller list. Palmer
followed up that smashing debut with a string of major
bestsellers, each one revealing a new aspect of his
talent for medical terror. Now, for the first time,
three of Michael Palmer's most gripping medical
thrillers appear together in a single volume. Fast-paced
suspense, crisply drawn characters, and an insider's
knowledge of what really goes on inside hospitals are
the hallmarks of Palmer's unique style. The Sisterhood,
Side Effects, and Flashback are among his best
thrillers.
Godplayer Robin Cook 2000-09-01 Dr. Cassandra Kingsley
is about to discover that neither her marriage nor her
job is what she thought. And when she sets out to find
the truth, it may just kill her.
Fatal Michael Palmer 2003 Returning to his Virginia home
the-sisterhood-michael-palmer

to investigate the tragic deaths of his wife and father,
a young maverick doctor encounters a series of
suspicious accidents that reveal a bizarre syndrome that
could place countless lives at risk.
The Second Opinion Michael Palmer 2009-02-17 Dr. Thea
Sperelakis, diagnosed as a teen with Asperger's
syndrome, has always been an outsider. She has a
brilliant medical mind, and a remarkable recall of
details, but her difficulty in dealing with hidden
agendas and interpersonal conflicts have led her to
leave the complex, money-driven dynamics of the
hospital, and to embrace working with the poor,
embattled patients of Doctors Without Borders. Her
father, Petros, is one of the most celebrated internal
medicine specialists in the world, and the founder of
the cutting-edge Sperelakis Center for Diagnostic
Medicine at Boston's sprawling, powerful Beaumont
Clinic. Thea's rewarding life in Africa is turned
upside-down when Petros is severely injured by a hitand-run driver. He is in the Beaumont ICU, in a deep
coma. No one thinks he will survive. Thea must return
home. Two of Petros' other children, both physicians,
battle Thea and her eccentric brother, Dimitri, by
demanding that treatment for their father be withheld.
As Thea uncovers the facts surrounding the disaster, it
seems more and more to be no accident. Petros, himself,
is the only witness. Who would want him dead? The
answers are trapped in his brain . . . until he looks at
Thea and begins slowly to blink a terrifying message. In
The Second Opinion, Michael Palmer has created a catand-mouse game where one woman must confront a
conspiracy of doctors to uncover an evil practice that
touches every single person who ever has a medical test.
With sympathetic characters and twists and betrayals
that come from the most unlikely places, The Second
Opinion will make you question...everything.
Political Suicide Michael Palmer 2012-12-11 A massive
cover-up gone awry A prominent physician accused of
murder Uncovering the truth could put the entire country
at risk Dr. Gary McHugh, known around Washington, D.C.
as the "society doc," calls his longtime friend Dr. Lou
Welcome in a state of panic, certain he is about to be
arrested for murder. McHugh was found in an alcoholic
blackout in his wrecked car after visiting a patient of
his, the powerful Chairman of the House Armed Services
Committee, Elias Colston. Soon after McHugh leaves,
Colston's wife returns home to find her husband shot to
death in their garage. McHugh has no recollection of
committing the crime and no one who would possibly
believe in his innocence, other than Lou. As more facts
come to light, even Lou has serious doubts. But
something about McHugh's story nags at him and as he
looks into matters, pieces of the puzzle don't point to
his friend's guilt so definitively. With the help of
Sarah Cooper, an ambitious attorney with her own reasons
for hating doctors, Lou finds himself at the center of a
deadly, high-level conspiracy where the difference
between right and wrong is a matter of interpretation,
and the words "whatever it takes" have a chilling
meaning. If Lou and Sarah don't uncover the real reasons
Colston is dead, they may not survive themselves, and
the entire country could be at risk for attacks that
could destroy the very fabric of national security. Once
again, bestselling author Michael Palmer proves that he
is the king of suspense in this page-turning thriller,
Political Suicide, set at the crossroads of politics,
the military, and medical science.
The Patient Michael Palmer 2011-01-12 His name is ARTIE,
a miracle of bio-engineering that is about to transform
the field of neurosurgery. Dr. Jessie Copeland knows him
better than anyone else at Eastern Mass Medical Centerand knows it's too soon to be using the tiny robot on a
living patient's brain. But, Jessie's department chief
is too busy to worry about such ethics. And neither of
them has any idea that ARTIE will attract a patient from
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their worst nightmares. Claude Malloche is a master
assassin, more rumor than man, for whom murder is an
art. No one can identity his face. Now Malloche has a
deadly brain tumor, and he intends to have the best
neurosurgeon in the world operate on it. To ensure
Jessie's cooperation, Malloche has devised a plan of
intimidation that puts at risk her life and the lives of
hundreds of innocent people. Neurosurgery requires
nerves of steel, but in coming up with a scheme to
fulfill her oath as a doctor while thwarting a
diabolical killer, Jessie will be performing the most
complex surgery of her career- on a knife-edge of
terror.
Extreme Measures Michael Palmer 2011-01-26 Dr. Eric
Najarian. He's young, talented, and ambitious. He has
all the qualities they're looking for at White Memorial
Hospital. He doesn't know he's being watched. Judged. An
elite clique of medical professionals thinks he has what
it takes to join their secret club. All the young doctor
has to do is agree to play by their rules. But Eric has
already seen too much. A missing corpse. An unspeakable
mutilation. A brutal abduction. It's only the beginning
of a plot of terrifying evil. A sinister plan the group
will stop at nothing to hide. And if Eric refuses to
become their colleague--he will be their next victim.
Wild Justice Phillip Margolin 2010-11-30 Inside a cabin
tucked away in the Oregon woods a grisly scene awaits
investigating police. Arrested soon after for the
heinous crime, Vincent Cardoni—a brilliant surgeon with
a history of violence and drug abuse—hires Portland's
top attorney, Frank Jaffe, to defend him against a
seemingly insurmountable pile of evidence. Jaffe's
daughter, Amanda—a young lawyer getting her first taste
of criminal defense—wonders whether she's representing
an innocent man or using her considerable skills to set
a monster free. Then Cardoni disappears under bizarre
circumstances. Four years later the slaughter begins
again. But is it Cardoni plying his gruesome trade, or
the work of another equally brilliant, equally inspired
killer? And can Amanda and policeman Bobby Vasquez hunt
the elusive maniac down before they themselves fall
victim to a psychopath's terrible hunger?
The Sisterhood Michael Palmer 1982 When a suspicious
number of patients start dying in the middle of the
night, after supposedly successful surgeries, a lone
doctor risks his life for a dedicated young nurse who
unknowingly holds the answers.
Critical Judgment Michael Palmer 2010-12-29 In the tiny
town of Patience, California, newcomer Dr. Abby Dolan
has noticed a frightening syndrome among her emergency
room patients. It begins with a baffling, seemingly
minor set of symptoms, but builds relentlessly until it
plunges its victims into insane, murderous rages. As she
searches for clues to this deadly mystery, Abby's
superiors make it clear her probing is unwelcome. Soon
Abby will learn just how high the cost of the truth may
be--and how far someone will go to keep a lethal secret.
But she may not find the answer until it's too late to
save her patients, her career...her life.
The First Family Michael Palmer 2018-04-17 The
President’s teenaged son is threatened by a potentially
fatal illness that is rooted in dark secrets from a
long-buried past. President Geoffrey Hilliard and his
family live in the ever-present glare of the political
limelight, with relentless scrutiny of their daily
lives. The White House is not an easy place to grow up,
so when the President’s son Cam, a sixteen-year-old
chess champion, experiences extreme fatigue, moodiness,
and an uncharacteristic violent outburst, doctors are
quick to dismiss his troubles as teen angst. But Secret
Service agent Karen Ray, whose job is to guard the
president's family with her life, is convinced Cam’s
issues are serious – serious enough to summon her
physician ex-husband for a second opinion. Dr. Lee
Blackwood’s concerns are dismissed by the president's
the-sisterhood-michael-palmer

team – until Cam gets sicker. Lee must make a diagnosis
from a puzzling array of symptoms he's never seen
before. His only clue is a patient named Susie Banks, a
young musical prodigy who seems to be suffering from the
same baffling condition as Cam. Hospitalized after an
attempt on her life by a determined killer, Susie’s
jeopardy escalates as Cam’s condition takes on a
terrifying new dimension. Is someone trying to murder
the President’s son? As Lee and Karen race for a cure to
Cam’s mysterious and deadly disease, they begin to
uncover betrayals that breach the highest levels of
national security. Returning to the same Washington, DC
setting of The First Patient, which former President
Bill Clinton said “captured the intense atmosphere of
the White House,” The First Family is a riveting new
medical drama from acclaimed novelist Daniel Palmer, in
the tradition of his late father, New York Times
bestselling novelist Michael Palmer. Praise for The
First Family: "Terrifying and all too plausible—Daniel
Palmer continues his father's tradition of delivering
authentic and high-velocity medical suspense. The
combination of medical chills and high-level Washington
make The First Family irresistible.” —Joseph Finder, New
York Times bestselling author of Paranoia and The Switch
"Palmer's The First Family gives you likable characters
to root for, a top-notch villain, and enough excitement
to make your hair curl. Have fun with this thriller."
—Catherine Coulter, author of The Devil's Triangle
“Double the trouble, twice the action, and quadruple the
enjoyment, this is a high-octane game changer.” —Steve
Berry, New York Times bestselling author of The Bishop's
Pawn and The Lost Order “High-stakes and intelligent,
The First Family is everything you want in a medical
thriller. Chilling!” —Robert Dugoni #1 Amazon, Wall
Street Journal and New York Times bestselling author of
My Sisters Grave "The First Family is adrenaline-fueled
entertainment that twists, turns, surprises and
satisfies!” -John Lescroart, New York Times bestselling
author "A Palmer novel transports you into the complex
world of medical-legal-social ethics. The First Family
doesn't disappoint, wrestling with the murky questions
of what we can do versus what we should do. Gripping.”
—Kathy Reichs, New York Times bestselling author and
creator of Bones
Side Effects Michael Palmer 2010-08-31 If you like
Michael Connelly, Peter James and Robin Cook, you will
love this engrossing and spine-tingling thriller from
the pen of Sunday Times bestselling author Michael
Palmer. It will get your blood racing and your heart
pumping... 'Dynamite plot... past-paced and engrossing.'
-- Washington Post 'Gripping and fresh... wrenchingly
scary' -- Publishers Weekly 'Manages to scare the socks
off the reader' -- Toronto Globe and Mail 'Truly well
written piece with suspense from start to finish' -***** Reader review 'Compelling page turner' -- *****
Reader review 'Couldn't put it down' -- ***** Reader
review 'Gripping, suspenseful and hard to put down' -***** Reader review
********************************************************
******************* MYSTERIOUS DEATHS AND A HORRIFYING
SECRET THEY'LL STOP AT NOTHING TO PROTECT Dr. Kate
Bennett is a brilliant young pathologist with a loving
husband and a bright future. But her world is about to
be turned upside down. At the Omnicenter - a high-tech
health facility for women - a strange and puzzling
illness has killed two patients. The illness has no
definite cause, let alone a cure. When Kate is called in
to investigate the mysterious deaths, she stumbles upon
a terrible medical discovery which has its roots in one
of the greatest evils in the history of humankind. Now
her best friend has fallen ill and is presenting the
same symptoms as the previous victims - and Kate must
expose the sinister plot before it is too late. However,
with powerful enemies and few friends, Dr. Bennett's
disturbing discovery comes to threaten not only her
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career, but also her marriage, her sanity and her life.
A Heartbeat Away Michael Palmer 2011-08-02 Preparing to
give a State of the Union address when a terrorist group
releases a deadly virus into the Capitol building,
President James Allaire is forced to enlist the services
of a virologist who has been wrongly imprisoned for
suspected terrorist intentions.
Desperate Daniel Palmer 2015-04-28 The answer to a
parent’s prayers becomes a nightmare in this
“emotionally gripping” thriller of domestic suspense
from the author of Stolen (Publishers Weekly). Gage
Dekker still blames himself for the car accident that
claimed the lives of his first wife and young son. Then
he meets Anna, who understands that kind of grief all
too well. Within a year, they are married and soon ready
to become parents once more. But a miscarriage brings
new heartbreak—until fate brings them Lily. Young,
pregnant, and homeless, Lily agrees to give her baby to
the Dekkers in exchange for financial support. With his
wife happy and his career thriving, Gage feels a renewed
sense of hope. But something isn’t right once Lily
enters their lives. At work and at home, Gage is being
sabotaged, first in subtle ways—then more sinister.
Every attempt he makes to uncover the truth only drives
a wedge between him and Anna. And even as he’s propelled
toward an unthinkable choice to save his marriage and
his job, Gage discovers the most chilling revelations
are still to come. “If you’ve somehow missed reading
Daniel Palmer, it’s time to—pardon the pun—get
Desperate.” —Harlan Coben
The Last Surgeon Michael Palmer 2010-02-16 The New York
Times bestselling author and master of medical suspense
delivers another shocker of a thriller filled with
insider details and a terrifying psychopath Four
murders. Three accidents. Two suicides. One left... THE
LAST SURGEON Michael Palmer's latest novel pits a flawed
doctor against a ruthless psychopath, who has made
murder his art form. Dr. Nick Garrity, a vet suffering
from PTSD—post traumatic stress disorder—spends his days
and nights dispensing medical treatment from a mobile
clinic to the homeless and disenfranchised in D.C. and
Baltimore. In addition, he is constantly on the lookout
for his war buddy Umberto Vasquez, who was plucked from
the streets by the military four years ago for a secret
mission and has not been seen since. Psych nurse Gillian
Coates wants to find her sister's killer. She does not
believe that Belle Coates, an ICU nurse, took her own
life, even though every bit of evidence indicates that
she did—every bit save one. Belle has left Gillian a
subtle clue that connects her with Nick Garrity.
Together, Nick and Gillian determine that one-by-one,
each of those in the operating room for a fatally
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botched case is dying. Their discoveries pit them
against genius Franz Koller--the highly-paid master of
the "non-kill"—the art of murder that does not look like
murder. As Doctor and nurse move closer to finding the
terrifying secret behind these killings, Koller has been
given a new directive: his mission will not be complete
until Gillian Coates and Garrity, the last surgeon, are
dead.
Mortal Fear Robin Cook 1989-02-01 A harrowing medical
nightmare on the cutting edge of genetic research,
Mortal Fear goes into the controversial future of modern
medicine. At a large Boston clinic, a world-class
biologist stumbles upon a miraculous discovery, a major
scientific breakthrough. Soon, healthy, middle-aged
patients are dying of old age. And the ultimate
experiment in terror begins...
Mr. Murder Dean Ray Koontz 2006 Mystery writer Marty
Stillwater finds his life and family threatened by a
psychotic killer professing to be the real Marty
Stillwater, who embarks on a campaign to eliminate Marty
and claim his family. Reissue.
The First Patient Michael Palmer 2008-02-19 Reunited
with his former Annapolis roommate, Andrew Stoddard--now
president of the United States--when he is asked to
become his personal physician, Gabe Singleton discovers
that Andrew is going insane and that the condition may
not be the result of natur
Mercy Daniel Palmer 2016-05-17 Dr. Julie Devereux is an
outspoken advocate for the right to die –until a
motorcycle accident leaves her fiancé, Sam Talbot, a
quadriplegic. Sam begs to end his life, but Julie sees
hope in a life together. With the help of an
organization that opposes physician-assisted suicide,
Julie has Sam coming around to her point of view when he
suddenly dies from an unexpected heart attack. An
autopsy reveals that Sam died of an unusual heart
defect, one seen only in those under extreme stress –in
fact, it appears that Sam had been literally scared to
death. As Julie investigates similar cases, she finds a
frightening pattern...and finds herself the target of
disturbing threats. The more cases Julie discovers, the
more the threats escalate, until she is accused of a
mercy killing of her own. To clear her name and save her
career, she must track down whoever is behind these
mysterious deaths...but time is running out as someone
has decided that killing Julie is the only way to stop
her. A riveting medical thriller, Mercy will leave
readers breathless with twists and turns leading up to
its explosive conclusion, from New York Times
bestselling author Michael Palmer and his son, acclaimed
suspense novelist Daniel Palmer.

5/5

Downloaded from freshcraftco.com on August 11, 2022 by
guest

